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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
Summer is always a busy time for Parents & Grandparents. Here's my challenge for
the summer. Let's all dedicate ourselves to sewing on at least one charity quilt a
month. Last month you totally surprised our charity quilt chairman by bringing in a
clothes line of finished quilts. We will be showing off the quilts on the stage at each
meeting so don't let the line be empty. Maybe you can sew with a grandchild or neigh­
bor child who would love to create a quilt to give to Safe Home. NOTE:we are looking
for volunteers to help Janette at the meeting. Let me know if you would be interested
in helping.

A former member, Natalie Kenny, passed away in February. She had made a request
that her red, white & blue fabric go to "Quilts of Valor". Along with that donation there
are several UFOsthat we will be wanting a home. They should make good charity
quilts. Thanks to the family for their donation to us.

I know all of us are anxiously waiting the quilt festival. Please, please signup to help.
We need each one of you to volunteer your time and all it takes is working two shifts
and $10 of your ticket will be covered by the guild.

See you at the June meeting. Wilma Lamfers, President, wjlamfers22@gmail.com

TheBlue ValleyQUlltersGUildis dedicated topreserving and teaching the
fine art of quilting.

We welcome all newcomers as well as experienced quiltcrs to be part of
this guild.

J
June 14 - Boutique Set up July 4 - no meeting August 1 - Guild Meeting

June 15 - 2017 Kansas City
Regional Quilt Festival

July 11 - meeting with the Quilters Guild

of Greater Kansas City. First Lutheran

Church, 6400 State Line Road, Mission, Ks

July 27 - Sit & Stitch

II

Next Meeting:
............. June 6,
Location:Village
Church of Stanley

14895 Antioch
Overland Park, KS

The church is on the
northeast corner of
15 1st St. & Antioch.

Please park on the south
side of the church and
enter through the door
just off the north parking
lot.



interwoven in her work. She's a fantastic speaker and
so very entertaining and we are lucky to call her one of

our own 'HomeTown'
people. She is awealth of

J ,1~11n~knowledge whether or notvvr \IC:/' you are a 'modern' quilter or a 'traditional'
quilter, you will gleen valuable information from
her presentation. And you will definitely laugh!

Just a reminder: The4th of July falls on our Blue Valleymeeting day, the
first Tuesdayof July. Therefore we will not meet on the 4th of July. In lieu
of that, we will be joining Quilters Guildof Greater KansasCity at their July
Guildmeeting, Tues.,July nth, First Lutheran Church, 6400 State Line
Road, Mission Hills, Ks.

We will need to car pool as the parking lot is not large enough for so many
individual drivers from both guilds. There is plenty of seating space in the
church's lower auditorium. Theshopping center (at 76th and Stateline/
Prairie Village) is just a few blocks from the church. There are parking
spaceson the North side of Noodles and Cowhere some folks could meet
and car pool the rest of the way to the church.We would like to encourage
3-4 to ride together, if possible.

Theyhave a nationally known speaker, quilter and author, Mickey Depre
presenting their program that day. Her presentation on July 11thwill be
the following:
Tips, Tricks, &Other Stuff
One hour PowerPoint presentation featuring lots of tips and
tricks, movie demos of various techniques, ie... machine appli­
que (my way!), binding, many quilts, etc. This will be followed by
a short trunk show and of course a question and answer period.



we a wo op you! M Oepre an a on
Wednesday, July izth from 9-4pm at the tst Lutheran Church, 6400 State Line Rd,Mission
Hills ,Ks.Shewill be teaching us the famous CastleWall Block. New pricing on the workshop!
For $65,you get the workshop and required supplies - template, thread and needle. Retail value
of template is $25.

A
Deanne Eisenmanof Snuggles Quilts.

Thiswill be on wool applique and Deannewill
give a trunk show of this very popular tech­

nique. You may want to be sure your phones
are charged so you can take pictures!

Judy Yore - For all of uswho are procrastinating
making a quilt for the panel challenge (which is due
in December), Judy will supply inspiration. Her
"Panel-mania" program will show- r-:;~"!!II""""I",
case panels of all sizes. Shehas
many original designs in this trunk
show and will give us ideas for our

Patti Pearce -Patti's love of vintage tablecloths, dish
towels and embroidery from the 1930'S-1950'S show
up in her quilt designs. Sheenjoys teaching vintage
lovers how to bring their heirlooms from the closet
to their quilts. Patti will entertain
us with a trunk show of quilts and
wall hangings she created from



WE'RE IN THE FINAL SPRINT TO THE FINISH LINE

AT THISWItITING, WE
HAVEAPPItOXlMATELY 930
ITEMSTO SELLAT THE
BOUTIQUE.

SOME OF THEM HAVE SOLD
TO MEMBEItS AT THE
PItE-FESTIVAL SALE.WE
ALSO EXPECT TO "SLIPIN" A
FEWMOItE FINISHED ITEMS
AT THE JUNE GUILD
MEETING.

THANKS TO EVEItYONE WHO MADE SO MANY BEAUTIFULITEMS! I AM SO PItOUD OF
YOU, YOU ALL ItEALLYSUPPOItTED THIS PItOJECT SO ENTHUSIASTICALLY. ITMADE MY
JOB EASIEIt!

YABOUT THE KANSAS CITY ItEGIONAL QUILT
ENJOYTHE SHOW!



UI
Kansas City Regional Quilt Festival

There will be a FREE Shuttle running from

Shawnee Mission South High School to the Festival.

Thursday, Friday, and Saturday.

It is a short 5 minute hop-on-hop-off ride.

Look for maps on our site in the near future and signage
will be at the Convention Center directing attendees to the

Parking Area.



I'm borrowing (well, taking ....Ok, Ok, I'm stealing) an idea from the Starlight Guild.

Recently, while helping a customer at my quilt shop job, I found out this customer is a member of the
Starlight Guild. While talking, she described an activity, that has the potential of engagingall members.
Members can choose to participate. I knowyou are asking "What is it?"

H~/$ HOWIT 408$?

Anyone that wants to participate, will pick up directions at the June meeting. This first
time, you will have until the August meeting to complete the block using the theme or a
color scheme that was asked for.

Turn in your completed block at the August meeting. Everyone that turns in a completed
block, will have their nameplaced in a hat, The namedrawn will take all of the blocks
home.

Sound like fun? To get you started, here is a picture of the first block.

$TA2 Of me vee:
And because I like blue, the first color

scheme will be white on white/blue. Light
blue, dark blue, sky blue, they will all work.

Pick a white on white fabric to contrast
with the blue, and start sewing.

We have a large quild with the potential for lots of blocks to be turned in. Depending on
how many participants we have, we may divide the blocks and have more than one winner.

Instructions will be handed out at the June meeting.



B UE VALLEY QUILTERS GUILD

Fabric PANEL Challenge
Here is your 2017 CHALLENGEII

Purchase a fabric panel of any size - can be same block
design or a full picture panel.
Take a picture of the panel you begin your project
Attach the picture to your project. ..fI~
Do not identify the maker of the project

THE CHALLENGE STARTS NOW
Final projects to be completed by our
December 5, 2017 general meeting

Members present will vote on their 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place choices

3 judges who have not entered a
project will count the final ballots

There will a prize of
$ 5 for 2nd, $10 for ss"

If you have questions please contact Wilma Lamfers,

I


